
 
From: zoo87@charter.net <zoo87@charter.net>  
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2024 3:18 PM 
To: Planning & Development <plandev@danecounty.gov> 
Subject: concern about water usage in rezoning - Cottage Grove 
 
I'm concerned that adding 50 new houses to the Kennedy  Hills Subdivision is  going  to seriously  affect the level of the ground water that we all draw from. We've lived here since 1978, and our well level has dropped 25 feet from where it was  
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I'm concerned that adding 50 new houses to the Kennedy Hills Subdivision is going to seriously 
affect the level of the ground water that we all draw from.  We've lived here since 1978, and our 
well level has dropped 25 feet from where it was when we built our house.  Another 50 houses 
(and lawns) will present a serious amount of water depletion on a yearly basis. 
   Have there been any studies done recently about this problem?  Perhaps 50 houses is too many 
for our groundwater level to support. 
  Patricia Giesfeldt   4535 Sundance Ct.  Cottage Grove, WI  53527 
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